
 
 

 
Starbucks Daytime FoodShare Program Announced 

 

 
 

 
 

Food Rescue is proud to announce the launch of the Starbucks Daytime FoodShare Program in our 
service area. This program is well-established on a national level and was developed in partnership with 
Feeding America. Starbucks has stated their goal is “to rescue 100% of food available to donate from all 
of our U.S. stores, positioning Starbucks as the sector leader in food rescue.” 
 
Starting October 28, seven Minnesota agencies will be collecting from 20 different Starbucks locations. 
Agencies can expect to collect 25-30 pounds of week of fresh, high-quality, high-protein items that they 
can distribute to their clients. Food shelf and meal program partners can both benefit from this valuable 
food source. Collection toolkits, training, documentation and annual grant funds are provided to the 
participating agency partners. 
 
There are over 80 Starbucks locations in the Second Harvest Heartland service area.   
 

Are you interested in connecting with your local Starbucks?  
New stores will be launched on a quarterly basis, so contact your Food Rescue Specialist or Dianne 
Wortz, Food Rescue Emerging Streams Developer dwortz@2harvst.org to let us know if you would like 
to participate. 
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